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Hi All,

Lisa <lisakotz@comcast.net>

Sunday, September 13, 2015 8:15 AM

gary.tennebaum@basalt.net; Bernie Grauer; Slax@comcast.net; Rob Leavitt;
hershelross@basalt.net; Mark Kittle; jacquewhitsitt@comcast.net;
diohns@zone4architects.com; susan.philip@basalt.net; James Lindt; Denise Tomaskovic;
Mike Scanlon

CDC River Parcel

Thank you for serving our community in your present roles with the Town of Basalt.

| would like to endorse a movement from the Common Sense Community Vision for Public Option A
regarding the use of the CDC River Parcel.

It appears to be a reasonable approach for the town to secure a well rounded use of that precious

space.

When it was put to discussion in 1994 with the Town Board, we discussed a similar theory of mixed
use with an element of affordable housing.
Please do not turn it over to a large scale monster developer. There are plenty of those examples just

down the road.

Keep downtown eloquent and inviting.

Thank you,
Lisa Robbiano




